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WELCOME BACK!
Tēnā koutou katoa,
A huge welcome back to all our whānau and
students in Rimu Syndicate! It has been so great to
see all our students back looking rested, refreshed
and ready for a new school term.

Room 16 - Keegan Martin
kmartin@adventure.school.nz

Room 17 - Emma Harris
eharris@adventure.school.nz

Room 18 - Alisa Schilder
aschilder@adventure.school.nz

Room 20 - Carla Nickson
cnickson@adventure.school.nz
Erica Leggett (Tuesdays)
eleggett@adventure.school.nz

Room 21 - Andrea Nichols
anichols@adventure.school.nz
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WHAT'S COMING UP?
This term, our integrated topic is about the historic and
modern day Olympics, as well as  exploring some of the
many different cultures that are part of this. This inquiry
will be woven throughout our literacy and mathematics
programme to allow us to dig deeper into our
knowledge and understanding further. Through
mathematics we will revisit learning from Term 1 and 2
around statistics and measurement. We will be learning
new concepts around probability and chance as well as
authentic opportunities to learn more around decimals!
Our literacy will provide opportunities to look back in
time to where the Olympics first began and how this has
changed over time. We will learn about the host nations,
as well as the many different cultures (and their
athletes) that participate. 

Excitement is building around the  
upcoming Adventure School Production! 
Seeing our students shine in the various opportunities
that productions present, it will be fantastic to watch it
all unfold. We look forward to sharing this with you in
week 9!

SPACE PLACE
We are SO excited about our
upcoming visits to Carter
Observatory this Term. 
Date reminders:
Room 20 - 29 July
Room 21 - 5 Aug
Room 18 - 8 Aug
Room 17 - 9 Aug
Room 16 - 26 Aug

Please contact your classroom
teacher if you have any
questions around this.

Thank you for the parental
support around making this
learning opportunity happen
for our students!

We are really excited about  the Term ahead and look
forward to seeing you all soon at our upcoming Learning
Conversations.

Team Rimu
2024


